
 

11.6.24 
 

Parents Consultation July 2024 
 
Dear parent/ carer,  
 
 
Parent consultation meetings for children in year 1 to year 6 will be held during week commencing 1st 
July. These meetings will be in person in school.  
 
The appointments must be booked via the school website (school spider). You will be able to use your 
log in details to access the parent area on the website or on the app and choose the appointment you 
would like.  
 
The meetings will be held on Tuesday 2nd July and Wednesday 3rd July. Each teacher will let you know 
their availability via the appointment booking system. Booking for appointments will go live at 7pm 
on Sunday 23rd June and close on Wednesday 26th June. These will be on a first come basis.  
 
Meetings will last approximately 10 minutes; should longer meetings be required then these can be 
arranged for a later date.  
 
SEN reviews will also be held by Mrs Fawcett for children on the special educational needs register 
(children with an SEN support plan/ education, health and care plan). They are on 2nd and 3rd July. 
Please make sure you book a slot in addition to the parent consultation. 
 
Year 1 will be getting their written report this term and will therefore not have parent consultations. 
The reports will be sent to parents via email on Friday 21st July. If you wish to discuss anything within 
the report please contact the class teacher.  
 
 Kind regards, 
 
Rhonda Blakemore 


